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Frank Edwards 
(left) and  

Bob Barsalou

From left: Charlie Banks 
beside his son, Jason,  

and Bill Dierauer.

A Salute to A Salute to 
An Honor Celebration was recently held to commemorate 
Veterans Day and show gratitude to our amazing group of retired 
servicemen and women. The event was hosted jointly by Life 
Enrichment Director Sherry Beverage and Gentiva Hospice’s Kate 
Daniels. Our Lady of Peace resident veterans spoke about their 
branch of the military, years of service, and where 
they were stationed. Each veteran received a 
U.S.A. pin and certificate. 

Kate Daniels 
congratulates 
Dabney Via.

James Trimmer with 
Sherry Beverage.  

Our VeteransOur Veterans

Dr. Gerald Brown 
receives gratitude and  

his certificate from  
Kate Daniels.



Community Relations 
Coordinator Lori Madison 

is a friendly witch alongside 
Director of Marketing and 

Admissions Dana Fulk, 
also known as the cutest 
pumpkin in the patch!

Boo! Sam  
Muntner gets a 

friendly scare from 
Life Enrichment 
Associate Troy 

Johnson.

The BooCrewCrew
A haunting costume party and 

spook-tacular treats were the perfect 
way to spend our Halloween. We had 

so much fun, it was scary! We also 
had a shy visitor who snuck into  
the background of some of our  

photos—can you spot him?

Photo bomber! 
Life Enrichment 
Leader Cameron 

Tanous sneaks 
into photos with 
football player 

Ruth Haverstrom 
and the mysterious 
Crystal Kennamer. 

Oh no! Officer 
Trayvon Timberlake 
(who also serves on 

our dining team)  
gets ready to arrest  

Bob Barsalou.



Mary Moynihan 
(left) and Ellen 
Vieth are in the 
picnic spirit.

When Eric Evans, Director of Maintenance and Environmental Services, 
wanted to host a barbecue to show appreciation for his wonderful 

maintenance and housekeeping teams, he decided that the Christopher 
Center courtyard would be the perfect location. Plus, Eric wanted to 

include the Christopher Center residents—the more, the merrier!
Gorgeous weather combined with Eric’s cooking skills— 

the menu included everything from grilled chicken  
to burgers, hot dogs, and sides—made it the  

perfect day to party. 

Eric Evans and 
Life Enrichment 
Director Cherie 
Allen serve up 
the delicious 
home cookin.’

CNA/RMA 
Etta Wimbish 
and Josephine 
Tallarico.
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Chesterbrook Residences
Residential Living, Assisted Living
Falls Church, Virginia • 703-531-0781

Marian Manor
Assisted Living,  

Intensive Assisted Living
Virginia Beach, Virginia • 757-456-5018

Mennowood
Independent Living, Assisted Living, 

Memory Care
Newport News, Virginia • 757-249-0355

Our Lady of Hope
Assisted Living, Memory Care,  

Intermediate & Skilled Nursing Center
Richmond, Virginia • 804-360-1960

Our Lady of Perpetual Help
Extensive Assisted Living, 

Memory Care, Nursing Center
Virginia Beach, Virginia • 757-495-4211

Our Lady of the Valley
Assisted Living, Memory Care, 

Intermediate & Skilled Nursing Center
Roanoke, Virginia • 540-345-5111

Potomac Place
Assisted Living, Memory Care

Woodbridge, Virginia • 703-494-3817

St. Mary’s Woods
Residential Living, Assisted Living
Richmond, Virginia • 804-741-8624

Tall Oaks Assisted Living
Assisted Living, Memory Care
Reston, Virginia • 703-834-9800

Party People
Page 

Turner

Residents  
showed up early 
to lunch to claim 
a great seat under 

the gazebo.



Nursing team members 
and friends Etta Wimbish 

(left) and Tonya Taylor show 
their support for Brandy.
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Charlottesville, VA 22901

Best Senior
Living Community

434-973-1155   |   our-lady-of-peace.com            facebook.com/ourladyofpeace

 P
R

O
U

DLY SERVING SENIO
R

S

 FO

R OVER 30 YEAR
S

30

Shining Star
The annual STAR (Special Thanks And 
Recognition) Awards were hosted in September 
by our management group, CSM. The awards 
recognize the company’s best and brightest team 
members at a special luncheon in their honor. 
Each CSM community nominates one outstanding 
employee. Our Lady of Peace’s 2023 STAR 
nominee was Certified Nursing Assistant 
Brandy Bruce. Congratulations, 
Brandy, on your nomination, and 
thank you for your exceptional 
dedication to your residents 
and fellow team members! 

Brandy receiving  
her award from CSM 

VP of Operations Dave 
Rawlings and President 

Denise White.  


